
BOUNDARY COMMISSION 
ST. LOUIS COUNTY, MISSOURI 

225 S. Meramec, Suite 821T 
Clayton, Missouri 63105 

 
NOTICE OF OPEN MEETING 

 
Notice is hereby given that the Boundary Commission, St. Louis, County, will conduct a 
public hearing regarding the Simplified Boundary Change:  Annexation proposal of the 
city of Ballwin, Missouri.  
 

Date:  Tuesday, September 22, 2020 
Time:  7:00 p.m. 
Location: Zoom Call (email mdougherty@boundarycommission.com 

to register and receive the link) 
  Live Streaming on YouTube Channel 
  https://bit.ly/2ATM2M4 
 

 
     AGENDA 

 
1. Call to Order/Convene Public Hearing BC2003- A proposal for the 

Simplified Boundary Change:  Transfer of Jurisdiction between St. Louis 
County and the City of Valley Park, Missouri 

 
A.  Introductory Remarks 
 
B.   Presentation of Valley Park & St. Louis County (15 Minutes Maximum) 
 Questions from the Commission 
 
C.   Public Comment 
 
D.   Adjournment 

 
Representatives of the news media may obtain copies of this notice by contacting 
Michelle Dougherty at (314) 863-3005. 
 
Any person requesting accommodations to attend and to participate in the meeting via the 
Zoom link should contact Michelle Dougherty at the Boundary Commission at (314) 863-
3005 or by email at mdougherty@boundarycommission.com at least one day in advance. 
 
Posted:  September 18, 2020 
 
 


